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Queens Arise: Digital Marketing Mentorship for Women Survivors
Tina Dixon, The Founder of The Queens of Pay-Per-Call Begins a New, Exciting Initiative with Fellow
AFFY Award Winner Carlos Corona, founder of Unik Media Group.

[LOUISIANA, March 7*, 2023] — The Queens of Pay-Per-Call Queens are known for their philanthropic
dedication to helping survivors of Human Trafficking and Domestic Abuse. After working with Elevate
Academy for several years to provide potential job opportunities and support for women survivors, the
Queens have formed a new partnership with Carlos Corona’s Unik Paid-Per-Call Academy.

Unik Academy has pledged to provide several scholarships to women who are survivors of Human
Trafficking and Domestic Violence. After submitting an essay explaining why they may be well-suited
for this opportunity, scholarship winners will be given free digital marketing training and mentorship.

This will help women survivors to discover their own potential and capability for entrepreneurial success
and support them as they find their own place in the industry to financially support themselves and their
healing while keeping their physical location anonymous.

The Queens will be providing mentors for these strong survivors so they will always have encouragement
and resources for any issues they may encounter.

The Queens are already helping to verify and assess which organizations they will be drawing applicants
from. This will ensure that applicants who genuinely need and want this opportunity will be given a fair
chance to win.

While this new partnership and initiative are still in its beginning stages, it is safe to say that lives will be
changed for the better. We are incredibly excited to see how Tina and Carlos’s dedication and compassion
will help these women to become entrepreneurs in their own right.

Tina and the Pay-Per-Call Queens will announce updates, most likely through Contact.io, as they begin
awarding scholarships sometime in August.

About Tina Dixon and the Pay-Per-Call Queens

The “Queens Of Pay-Per-Call” is a networking group for women that allows “Queens” to form
meaningful business-related and personal connections in a space that is welcoming, as well as
empowering, to females in a male-dominated field.

The queens have also been dedicated to donating to philanthropic programs, especially Elevate Academy,

which helps sex trafficking survivors to heal and supports them as they learn to navigate job searches,
education, and other challenging aspects of life after trauma.
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If you would like more information about this topic, then please email Tina at
info@queensofpaypercall.com



